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July 3, 2024 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING PORTAL 
Mr. Jeff Killip 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, Washington 98503 

Re: U.S. Cellular Corporation – 2024 ETC Certification and Reports-Request for 
Certification Pursuant to WAC 480-123-060 and 47 C.F.R.§ 54.314   

Dear Mr. Killip: 

Pursuant to WAC 480-123-060, U.S. Cellular Corporation (“Company”) hereby requests that the 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (“Commission”) certify to the Federal 
Communications Commission and the Universal Service Administration Company that the 
Company has met the requirements of 47 C.F.R.§ 54.314 for eligibility for continued receipt of 
federal high-cost funds. 

The certifications and reports that are specified in WAC-123-060, WAC 480-123070 and WAC 
480-123-080 accompany this letter.

This filing is designated as confidential pursuant to WAC 480-07-160 because it contains 
enclosures designated as "confidential" and contain valuable commercial information, including 
trade secrets and confidential marketing, cost, or financial information, or customer-specific 
usage and network configuration and design information. 

Please let us know if you have any questions. 

Very truly yours, 

Davis Wright Tremaine LLP 

Mark P. Trinchero 
MPT/ksh/Encls. 
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